
Children on Campus and in Online Live Class 
Sessions 
Faculty, staff, and students are encouraged not to bring children on campus for extended periods. Children are 
not permitted in the classroom and Bryan University does not provide childcare services and cannot assume 
responsibility for the health and safety of minors. When attending class online, students are encouraged to 
provide a class environment that will not be disrupted by childcare or children activities so as to allow the 
student to fully participate in class and to prevent online classroom disruption. 
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